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IAML(NZ) Branch President’s Report 2023 
Included the following matters: 

2022 conference 
Held in Dunedin, organised by Amanda and Rhys. Included Anna Leese as the keynote speaker, various local 
speakers, a tour of the new School of Performing Arts, and a copyright session.   

Committee 
Michael Brown took up the Stout Scholarship at Victoria University of Wellington, and stepped back from 
being Secretary and on the Committee.  The Committee shared the Secretary position in two month stints 
over 2023.  Thanks to Julian Sutherland for stepping on to the Committee. 

IAML Membership Committee 
Rhys joined the Committee, and attended a Congress meeting online.  Payment of membership fees is now 
able to be done by credit card. 

Thanks to the Committee for their support over the past four years. 

Other matters 
National Library of New Zealand Disposal policy: IAML-NZ made a submission on the draft policy.  
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